
Prof. Jun-ichi Yoshida
Memorial Meeting 2nd Part

Professor Dr. Jun-ichi Yoshida (the professor emeritus of 

Kyoto university, and the director of National College of 

Technology, Suzuka College) had passed away on 

September 14th, 2019.

With the will of the deceased, the feneral was organized 

among the relatives. 

Thus, we would like to hold the memorial meeting with 

every person related to Prof. Yoshida. We would you like 

to share his memories, his research and also his daily life.

We are looking forward to having you join the meeting.

Organizer

Tottori University, Naoki Kise Kyoto University, Shigeru Yamago Okayama University, Seiji Suga

Nagoya University, Kenichiro Itami Tottori University, Toshiki Nokami Kyoto University, Aiichiro Nagaki

Osaka University, Akihiro Shimizu

Contact information: Graduate school of Engineering, Kyoto University, Synthetic Organic Chemistry Lab (Nagaki, Ishizuka)

E-mail：yoshidalab@sbchem.kyoto-u.ac.jp   TEL: +81-75-383-2728

・Date 2019 December 14th（sat）

・Time 13: 00 (12:40 start accepting)
・Place The Westin MiyakoKyoto Mizuho-no-Ma,   Kyoto   Japan

ウェスティン都ホテル京都 瑞穂の間 〒605-0052 京都市東山区華頂町1 TEL075-771-7111

・Fee JPY 20,000.

Please transfer to the committee’s bank account until November 20th
・Transfferingdestination Japan  Post Bank 00930-2-238281

“Yoshidajunichimeiyokyoujuwosinobukai”

“ヨシダジュンイチメイヨキョウジュヲシノブカイ”

※他行より ゆうちょ銀行へのお振込みの場合は
ゆうちょ銀行 店番 ０９９（０九九）ゼロキュウキュウ
当座 ０２３８２８１ 加入者名は上記同じです。

※Please come as you are (formal dress is not required)


